
 

 

  

 

 

DEAR FIRST SEMESTER STUDENTS, 

 

BASED ON YOUR CONCENTRATION, 

PROFESSORS HAVE BEEN ASSIGNED TO 

HELP WITH YOUR STUDIES. AFTER YOU HAVE 
RECEIVED YOUR LINCOLN UNIVERSITY EMAIL 

ADDRESS, PLEASE VISIT DR. HESS IN ROOM 302 TO 
KNOW WHO YOUR ADVISOR IS. 

 

Thank You! 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 


